
 

November 26, 2021 
 
Dear Regina Public Schools Parent/Guardian, 
 
Thank you for your support.  Together, we have minimized interruptions to classroom learning and have 
been able to resume curricular and some extra-curricular activities for students this year. 
 
We continue to follow safety protocols in our schools and buildings, including enhanced cleaning; 
physical distancing where possible; mask use; enhanced ventilation and a focus on hand hygiene.  
Following Government and SHA recommendations, we are introducing a new safety element in our 
schools and facilities.  
 
As of November 29, 2021, proof of vaccination or recent negative COVID-19 test will be required for 
all adults who enter a Regina Public Schools building. This requirement does not apply to students.  
 
What does this mean to parents and guardians?  
 
You will need to provide proof of full vaccination, or a recent approved negative COVID-19 test (within 7 
days, from a government approved testing site) to enter a school or school division facility. This also 
applies to all Regina Public Schools employees, contractors, tenants and service providers.  
 
Details are outlined in Administrative Procedure 140 – COVID-19 Vaccination. Please review details and 
definitions in that document which is posted on every school website. 
 
Information about these requirements, as well as which documents are acceptable as proof of 
vaccination can also be found on your school website. Similar to processes in many businesses and 
public offices in Regina, the My SaskHealthRecord printouts or the SK Vax Wallet app are acceptable 
forms of proof of vaccination.  
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and support of our efforts to keep everyone in our schools 
safe.  
 
In health and wellness,  
 
Greg Enion 
Director of Education 


